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Dear Friends, 

It is with great pleasure that we invite you to the Netherlands for the next 
Consultation of the European Network of Health Care Chaplaincy June 6th – 10th 
2012.  

In our work we feel strongly connected with all those who work in health care. That is 
expressed in the theme of the Consultation: Working together - The challenge for 
chaplaincy in an interdisciplinary era. We hope this will stimulate an exciting 
discussion around the issues of working in an ever changing health care setting; 
working with those from other disciplines; relationships with faith communities as well 
as how chaplains develop their skills and grow in faith. 

Mennorode Conference Centre is where the Consultation will be held 
(www.mennorode.nl). It is near the train station of Amersfoort. We will provide 
transfers on Wednesday from Schiphol Airport and Amersfoort train station and on 
Sunday to Schiphol and Amersfoort. Mennorode is next to the National Park De 
Hoge Veluwe. We hope that besides sharing in the work of the consultation you will 
enjoy this beautiful area. We will spend one whole day during the Consultation in 
Amsterdam and after some field visits, you will have the opportunity to explore a bit 
this exciting city. 

Further details about the Consultation (program and registration) are attached. The 
costs (all inclusive) are € 500. When you send back your registration form, an invoice 
will be sent to you by e-mail with information on how to pay. All inclusive means: 
including transfers from and to the train station of Amersfoort or Schiphol Airport, 
your room and all meals and beverages during the meals. If you want to stay an extra 
night before or after the Consultation the costs are € 65 per night, including meals. 
Now that you have the dates for this important event, we encourage you to book your 
airplane tickets early to cut down on costs. We live in expensive times with little 
resources. Early booking is surely a way to save. And please send your registration 
form back to us as soon as possible. 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to the Netherlands! 

Simon Evers (VGVZ) and Robert Koorneef (SKGV) 
organizers of the 12th ENHCC Consultation 

In the organization of the 12th Consultation two members of the VGVZ will be 
strongly involved: Gabriëlle Gies and Joost Verhoef. 
VGVZ/SKGV, Leidseplein 5, 1017 PR Amsterdam (The Netherlands) 
00 31 (0)20 4281555 / info@vgvz.nl  


